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Weekend Events 

Friday 

7:30 - Adult Horseshoes 

Meet at the pits to warm up for 

Sunday’s tournament. 

 

Saturday 

9 – 10 a.m. – Easy Yoga 

At the adult beach.  Bring a mat or 

towel and wear comfortable clothes.  

 

10 a.m. – Kids Craft   

Kids come to the rec hall to make a 

craft with Amie. 

 

10:30 a.m. – Pickelball 

Meet at the basketball court to play. 

 

12 p.m. – Adult Cornhole Tourney 

$5 entry fee, double elimination. Meet 

at the shuffleboard courts to play. 

 

4-6 p.m. – Teens and Tweens kick 

off to summer fun and pizza party 

Meet at the rec hall.  Lots of really 

great prizes, games, Bozrah pizzas and 

snacks. 

 

8-11 p.m. – Eran Troy Danner band  

Come to the gazebo to hear a great 

mix of blues, classic rock and country 

music.   

 

Sunday 

10 a.m. – Memorial Day Weekend 

horseshoe tournament  Come to the 

pits to partner up and play.  

 

4 p.m. – Sweet Tooth Hayride 

Buy a sweet treat at the camp store 

and climb on board the hay wagon 

 

7 p.m. – New Campers’ Reception 

Everyone is welcome to come to the 

rec hall for our new seasonal camper 

meet and greet.  Our guests of honor 

are our new 2023 workampers and 

seasonals.  Cookies, milk and coffee 

will be served.  

 

Monday 

10:30 a.m. – Water Balloon Launch 

Meet at the baseball field to launch 

balloons.  Prizes for hitting the target.  

 

 

Upcoming Events 

May 31, Wednesday  4-6 p.m. 

WWSW  A new event for women - 

Women Who Sip Wine.  Always the 

last Wednesday of the month, a new 

location each time.  Bring your wine 

of choice to the Gray Cottage.  We’ll 

have light snacks, glasses and ice.   

 

June 10 – Pot Luck Dinner 

 

June 17 – Tank Talk – rescheduled  

 

June 17 – Rum Runner’s Band 

 

June 24 – Poker Run 

 

Memorial Day Weekend 

Store/Office Hours 
Friday & Saturday   10 am – 8pm 

Sunday       10 am – 7 pm 

Monday                   10 am – 4 pm 

 

LLC Golf Outing Results 

A small contingent of golfers teed off 

for a wet round of golf last Saturday.  

Cliff Porter smashed the longest drive, 

Tom Underwood won closest to the 

pin and the foursome of Jimmy 

Jordan, Jack Korduner, Jarrod Goss 

and Cliff Porter shot the low round of 

3 under par.   

 

 

Gardner Lake  

Water Temperature 

62 ° 

860-859-1424 

 

 

RV For Sale On-Site 
The 2020 29’ Crossroads Sunset RV 

on site #70 is for sale.  This RV comes 

with a golf cart, deck, shed, hard 

awning, gazebo, gas fireplace and too 

many items to mention here.  If you, 

or someone you know, is interested in 

buying this turnkey RV, please see the 

flyer on our bulletin board.  Our staff 

can show this RV to qualified buyers.   

 

 

Bozrah Pizza 
Bozrah Pizza is located on Route 82 

on your way to Norwich.  Their food 

is delicious and they have specials 

every Monday – Saturday (closed 

Sunday).  To order, their number is 

860-886-4889.   Check ‘em out and 

tell them you camp at Laurel Lock.  

 

 

All Boaters 
Please combine common sense with 

courtesy when entering and exiting 

our docks.  Please maintain “idle” or 

no wake speed within 100 feet of 

docks and swim areas (or 200 feet 

from shore). Approach and depart 

your docks perpendicular to shore 

rather than parallel.  Also, one half 

hour before sunset motor boat speed is 

not to exceed 6 mph.  If Gardner Lake 

police are present, they will ticket you 

for exceeding the speed limit.  

 

 

Goose Poop 
For the next month or so geese will be 

trying to come ashore at LLC to eat 

and poop.  We have fencing and scent-

ed deterrents set up.  Please don’t 

disturb these deterrents.  You may 

move the fencing to launch paddle-

boats but please put them back after.  

 

 

Annual Fish Spawn & Die 
Dead fish washing up on our shore is a 

natural occurrence each season. Please 

place dead fish in the (dead fish 

container labeled at the campers’ 

beach or call the office for removal.  

Please do not “help us” by disposing 

dead fish in gray trash cans.  


